
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bev Theakston   
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 9:57 PM 
To: Dawn McAlpine 
Cc: Lisa Pearson 
Subject: deputation to city council on Monday, June 17, 2013 by John Theakston 
 
Dear Ms. McAlpine, 
 
Please accept this as notice of my desire to appear before mayor and council at the upcoming City 
Council meeting on June 17, 2013.  I would like to make a deputation stating my opposition to council's 
vote on a motion put forward by Councillor Strachan at Monday, June 10, 2013 council meeting.  
Councillor Strachan's motion was regarding having city staff explore the feasibility of purchasing the 
woodlot portion of 147 Toronto Street.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
John Theakston 
 
 
 
 

 


